
TOWN OF PRINCETON 
Meeting Minutes 

Trustees of Trust Funds 
June 18, 2015 

 
 
 
In attendance:  K. Heman, P.Mighdoll, S.Mirick 
 
Discussion 
 
The Trustees received a request from Mary Cringan, Principal of the Thomas Prince 
School, to award two Elsie L. Vaughan English awards to Sasha Cross of 46 Calamint 
Hill Road S. and Cameron Espy of 202 Ball Hill Road.  She asked that the checks be 
mailed to the students when the checks have been processed. 
 
The Trustees of Trust Funds reviewed this request and unanimously approved it. We 
completed a bill schedule. 
 
The documents will be forwarded to the Town Accountant for payment. 
 
 
 


